
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
17th March 2019 – The Second Sunday of Lent  

 

 
Saturday 16th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am  In Thanksgiving for Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 

Monday 18th 9.30 am Francis Bradshaw 

Tuesday 19th 9.30 am Josephine Couban 

Wednesday 20th 9.30 am Special Intention  

Thursday 21st 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Friday 22nd 9.30 am   In Thanksgiving 

Saturday 23rd 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 23rd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

  
(1) No Stations of the Cross This Sunday! – This will resume from Sunday 24th March 

(2) Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  

Called to Holiness, Gifted for Mission 

The second of 4 diocesan talks will be by Fr Jonathan Brandon, Wed March 20 in St Columba’s, 

Chester (7pm-9pm). It will be repeated in Shrewsbury the following Saturday. Details on the 

diocesan website. 

 

Churches Together in Wilmslow: Lent Lunches 2019 

Home-made soup, bread, fruit and cheese: Tuesdays 19th, 26th March & 2nd, 9th April 2019 

between 12 noon and 1.30 pm at Dean Row Chapel Hall, Chapel Road, Wilmslow, SK9 2BX. 

Suggested minimum donation: £5 (Proceeds towards Christian Aid Week). 

 

NORTH CHESHIRE SERRA – Upcoming Meeting 

Serra Upcoming Meeting on Thursday 21st March for the Lenten Reflections. Fr G O'Grady will 

give his talks on The Psalms. Everyone is very welcome. The meetings are in the Parish Hall, 

Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm, followed by a light supper and the talk. Please 

ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) early in the week, if possible, for catering purposes. 

 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes - 25th/26th July - 1st/2nd August 2019 

Booking forms are available on the pilgrimage website  (www.shrewsburypilgrimage.co.uk) If you 

are going to fly and would like transport to and from Liverpool Airport please let Fr Peter 

Sharrocks know as we may be able to arrange a coach to Liverpool Airport. 0161 483 3476. 

petersharrocks@stpetershazelgrove.org.uk If you wish to travel by train which will involve an 

early start from Stockport/Manchester and travelling via London and Paris and arriving in Lourdes 

the same evening please again get in touch with Fr Peter. No assistance with luggage or 

wheelchairs with train travel is available. 

 

The Holy Land Pilgrimage & Youth Pilgrimage 2019 (under Bishop Mark Davies) 

With Lightline Pilgrimages. A journey through the Holy Land in this “Year for Mission” – 21st – 

28th October 2019. For further information, please visit 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/news/local-news/diocesan-noticeboard  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 

food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, 

coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the 

box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group 

The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 noon for prayer, scripture, intentions, 

rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 17th 

Sunday 24th 
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200 Club Winners 

The winners of the latest 200 Club draw were: 

£50 Ms Joan Brassell; £20 Mrs Anne Leyland; £10 Mrs Maureen Garner 
 

No Stations of the Cross This Sunday 

Please note there will be no public celebration of the Stations of the Cross this Sunday after mass. 
 

Next Confirmation Class – Next Thursday (21st March) at 5.00 pm in the presbytery. 
 

Day of Recollection for Parishioners & Eucharistic Ministers This will take place on Saturday 

23rd March 2019 at Savio House, Bollington and be led by Fr. Michael Winstanley SDB. Cost per 
person is £25. Lunch will be a “Shared table” each person brings a contribution. Programme for 
the day: 
 

9.30 Gathering, refreshments. 

10.00 Talk by Fr. Michael Winstanley followed by prayer/reflection. 

11.00 Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

12.00 Mass. 

13.00 Lunch. 

14.30 Talk by Fr. Michael Winstanley followed by prayer/reflection/Adoration. 

15.45 Refreshments. 
 

Please contact Deacon Tom Chrisp to register your interest.  

Deacon Tom: 07925 072270 or tomchrisp@hotmail.co.uk 
 

SINCERE THANKS FROM WILMSLOW NSPCC. “Thank you so much for your ongoing support 

for the NSPCC. The event held on Wednesday on behalf of the organisation was an outstanding 

success thanks to the support from the Parish. Father Anthony and Michael Marsden deserve a 

special thanks for their support especially behind the scenes. We raised an incredible £573.50. this 

money will go towards training volunteers to run our services, Schools Programme, Helpline, 

Childline and many others. Your contribution will make a difference to these Children.  

Again, my sincere thanks, God Bless love Maggie.” 
 

Lay Chaplain Vacancy The St Ralph Sherwin Catholic Multi Academy Trust seek to appoint a 

dynamic Lay Chaplain to work in St Thomas More Secondary Catholic Academy, and three local 

primary schools St Anne’s Buxton, St Mary’s New Mills and St Mary’s Marple Bridge. This would be 

an ideal position for anyone seeking to start a career in Chaplaincy or Catholic Youth Work as they 

will receive support and mentoring form the Catholic Multi Academy Trust. For more information 

please visit www.srscmat.co.uk/vacancies or contact the CMAT’s Lead Lay Chaplain Joe Hopkins 

jhopkins@srscmat.co.uk or 07708907498. Closing Date Monday 25th March. 
 

CAFOD “Caring for our Common Home” Talk – Mon 8th April – St. Vincent’s, Altrincham 

Talk by Catherine Green – Climate Change Activist & CAFOD campaign volunteer. Everyone 

Welcome, refreshments available. Mon 8th April at 7.30 pm in St. Vincent’s Parish Centre, 

Westleigh, Groby Road, Altrincham. 

 

 

Fr. Anthony Cogliolo’s Golden Jubilee Celebrations: Sunday 17th March 2019 

Father Anthony will be celebrating the Golden Jubilee (50th) Anniversary of his ordination to the 

priesthood this month.  

The parish will be formally celebrating this very special occasion on Sunday 17th March with a mass 

of thanksgiving at 10.30 am followed by a reception of food and drinks in the parish hall. Please 

join us in celebrating & thanking Father Anthony for all his years of service. 

 

CAFOD Lent Family Fast Day: Retiring Collection Next Weekend 

CAFOD’s Family Fast Day this Lent is an opportunity to support our brothers and sisters around 

the world. Drought, floods and storms are having a devastating impact on our global family. Like 

Mahinur from Bangladesh. She makes a living from fishing but a drought last year killed all the 

fish, and she’s struggling to support her disabled husband and son. On Friday 15 March, can you 

eat a simple meal in solidarity and give what you save to help people like Mahinur? Through 

CAFOD’s global Church network - one of the largest aid networks in the world – your support can 

reach to the ends of the earth. The collection will formally take place next weekend - please collect 

your Fast Day envelope and give whatever you can. 

 

CANTORES OECUMENICA – Palm Sunday – 14th April 2019 at Holy Angels, Hale Barns 

Cantores Oecumenica, with soloists David Le Prevost and Jean Tragen, accompanied by guest 

international concert organist Jonathan Scott and conducted by Neil Provost, will be performing 

Fauré's 'Requiem' and a brand new work 'The Seven Words' by Neil Provost at:  Holy Angels Church, 

Wicker Lane, Hale Barns, Altrincham, Cheshire WA15 0HF on 14th April 2019 at 4pm. 

It promises to be a spectacular event in a superb location with truly awesome music performed by 

stunning musicians, not an event to be missed! This performance is being given with free entry and 

any donations going in entirety to this year’s nominated charities. 

Cantores Oecumenica is a not-for-profit community choir with open access for both singers and 

audiences.  They were founded in 2008 by Director of Music, Neil Provost and have worked with 

many well recognized professionals.  All costs for the choir are covered by private sponsorship. 

Find out more at www.cantoresoec.org follow them on Twitter @cantoresoec or contact them via 

email at info@cantoresoec.org 

 

Attention all Gift Aid Donors  

The current Tax Year 2018/19 will end on the 5th April and the Parish will then claim back from the 

Inland Revenue the tax rebate due on your Gift Aid donations. If your circumstances have changed 

and you no longer pay income tax (or if for any other reason you do not wish to remain in the Gift 

Aid scheme) please let Fr. Cogliolo know or contact Michael Marsden on 07966-989-841 by 5th 

April, otherwise it will be assumed you have paid sufficient income tax during the current tax year. 

Please also inform Michael if your surname or address has changed.  

If you are new to the parish or have just started paying income tax and wish to join the Gift Aid 

scheme, please give your details to Fr. Cogliolo or contact Michael on the number above. 
 

Please note new Envelopes for current donors will be available next week. 
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